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NOTICE OF UNCONTESTED ELECTION 
 

Central Bedfordshire Council 

 

Election of Parish Councillors for 

Arlesey 

on 

Thursday 15 January 2015 

 

I, Brian Dunleavy, being the Deputy Returning Officer at the above election, 

report that no candidates were nominated for Arlesey. 

 

A new election will be held within 35 days from Thursday 15 January 2015. 

 


